September 11, 2022

New Fairfield Zoning Board of Appeals
4 Brush Hill Road
New Fairfield, CT 06812

RE: Application 37-22. Flynn, 8 Smoke Hill Drive, New Fairfield. CT 06812

To whom it may concern,

We are writing on behalf of our neighbors, David and Andrea Flynn. They have
spoken to us about their desire to install an inground pool at the rear of their property
at 8 Smoke Hill Drive. We are located directly behind them at 19 East Lake Road.
We understand that they have presented an appeal to allow for a setback of 33” off
the rear of our shared property line.

Please allow this letter to serve as notice of our support of this project. We have
reviewed the drawing of the proposed pool layout and have no objections to their
request for a variance.

Please approve this request.

Regards,

John and Kathy O’Farrell
19 East Lake Road
New Fairfield, CT 06812



